Temporary Signs - Love ‘em or Hate ‘em?

The City of Brandon Planning & Building Safety Department is starting the process to review and update the current
Temporary Sign By-law in regards to how temporary signs should be included within our neighbourhoods and streetscapes.
The by-law regulates various types of temporary signs, including sandwich board signs, real estate signs, construction signs
and mobile signs, among others. Please join us at our open house to provide us with your input on temporary signs within
the City of Brandon.

For more information please contact
Hedy Higgins by email:
h.higgins@brandon.ca, or by phone:
The open house will be held: 204-729-2118

Time: 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.
Date: June 18, 2015

Location: Brandon Design Studio, 638 Princess
Avenue (please use the entrance off of 6t
Street, a sign will mark the entrance)




